
January 5, 2025 
 
Dear Division 10 Families, 
 
Happy New Year and wishing you a year filled with new prospects and memorable experiences! 
I hope you enjoyed some quality family time and relaxation during the winter break. As we 
prepare to return to school, here are few items to bring to your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Hon 
 
Holiday Photos (Optional) 
Students are encouraged to participate in our winter break show and tell by sharing a highlight 
of their holiday on the first day back. They can choose 1 or 2 photos of a favourite activity which 
will be projected on the big screen. Photos can be emailed or uploaded onto your child’s Teams 
page. 
 
Back to School Items - Please bring the following: 
• A cleaned pair of inside shoes 

• School library books 

• Signed report card envelope 
 
Regarding Lunch 
MunchaLunch – Please inform your child ahead of time if he/she is receiving a lunch order each 
Friday.  Some students have asked me if they are receiving a lunch order and I have remined 
them to check with their parents.  Just a reminder that the MunchaLunch program is run by our 
LCSA and teachers do not receive a list of student orders. If your child is absent, lunches can be 
picked up in the gym at 12pm or arranged to be given to a sibling or friend. Any 
unclaimed lunches will be returned to the gym. 
 
Eating Accessories – It is a good idea for have your child help with packing a snack and lunch 
and ensuring that there are no missing utensils and water bottle. 
 
Lunch Drop Offs – Parents are welcome to drop off homemade lunches. For safety reasons and 
especially when I am not in the room during lunch hour, please enter through the office/front 
door to drop off prepared food.  Our lunch hour schedule is as follows: 
12:00-12:35  Afternoon outside recess  12:35-12:55  Lunch in classroom 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

January Birthdays 

Happy birthday wishes to Aaron & Kwesi! 


